
 
 

 

Ohio School Threat Assessment Training User Guide 

The Ohio School Threat Assessment Training course is being offered as a partnership by the 
Department of Public Safety, Ohio Department of Education and the Ohio Attorney General’s 
Office and meets the requirements outlined in HB 123.  It is available on the Ohio Attorney 
General’s Training Portal and after completing the entire course which includes 10 modules there 
will be a certificate that can be printed for your school’s administration.   

Please follow the steps below to create an account and enroll in the course:   

1.  Click the following link to access the Ohio Attorney General’s Training Portal   

https://ohioagotraining.ohioattorneygeneral.gov/ 

2.  Select the Log In button on the top right corner and click “register here”.    

 

3.  After completing all required fields, Select “Create Account”.   

 

https://ohioagotraining.ohioattorneygeneral.gov/


 
 

 

4. Select “Course Catalog” to view all courses provided by the AGO and select “The Ohio 
School Threat Assessment Training”. 

 

5. After accessing the page shown below, please read the screen carefully.  You must enroll 
in each of the 10 courses individually from this screen.     

 



 
 

 

 

6. From this screen, select “Enroll Now!”  Remember you must enroll in and complete each of 
the 10 courses to receive a certificate.   

 

7. Select “My Account” to see all the courses you are enrolled in.  From here, click the “GO” 
button to launch the course.  Once you have launched the course follow all of the prompts 
carefully.  If you select X or the Back button prior to being prompted, you may need to retake 
the entire course.     

 

  



 
 

 

 

8. My Account shows enrollments and progress and allows you to print a certificate after 
successfully completing all 10 of the courses required.   

 

 

If you have any technical questions, please contact the Ohio Attorney General’s Client Service 
Team at 614-387-7644 or email ITSSupport@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 

If you have questions regarding the content or information provided, please contact Mark Porter 
at Mark.Porter@OhioAGO.gov or 614-728-1173. 
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